

What's in this incside from ma finner

RABBITS/HEDGEHOGS

SCUIRRELS/RADGERS

CELEBRATION

DIARY DATES

LINKS

## Message from Mr Finney



It has been wonderful to complete our first full week of the new academic year, and I am particularly pleased to see our new Reception pupils now attending full-time.

Their enthusiasm and eagerness to learn has been evident throughout the school, and they are settling into their new routines exceptionally well.

I would like to inform you that Mrs Housden is currently absent from school due to illness.

We send her our best wishes for a swift recovery and look forward to welcoming her back when she is feeling better.

In the meantime, we are ensuring that all necessary arrangements are in place to maintain continuity for our pupils.



I am pleased to remind you that Sarah Downes, our Early Help Link, will be in school on Monday.

Sarah brings considerable knowledge and expertise to her role and serves as an invaluable resource for our school community.

If you would like to arrange an appointment to speak with Sarah, please do not hesitate to contact the school office, and we will be happy to facilitate this for you.

## Rabbits



Rabbits have had incredible first week and a half at school, they have been busy exploring the classroom and outdoor area.

They have settled in amazingly and are already picking up our school routines brilliantly. We are very proud of them.



## Hedgehogs



Our new Year 1's and 2's have settled perfectly int class.

A highlight this week was the artwork showing a mix of colours.

Each piece looked to show a different temperature through use of colour.



3

1







